
Croydon Lane South, Banstead



Offers In The Region Of

£1,000,000

• Four bedrooms

• Walk to Banstead Village

• Ample parking

• No ongoing chain

• South facing garden

• En suite to master

• Quiet cul-de-sac

• Kitchen / Breakfast room

• Garage

• Cleverly extended

Freehold

Located on the fringes of Banstead Village is this
beautifully presented detached family home,
positioned within a stones throw of local amenities yet
set back in a quiet cul-de-sac

The home has been cleverly extended making it an
ideal family purchase, with a lovely private garden
and ample parking to the front of the property.

The abundance of space is immediately evident from
the large entrance hallway. Off of this is the first
reception room with bay window, as well as another
reception room with doors leading to the
conservatory, which in turn has doors leading to the

kitchen / breakfast room. Completing the ground
floor is the downstairs wc and garage.

To the first floor there are three double bedrooms,
including the master with en-suite, as well as a
smaller fourth bedroom / study. Finally there is the
family bathroom and loft access. Outside there is
ample parking to the front and a southerly facing
garden to the rear.

The property is a short walk from the heart of the
village with its excellent High Street shopping that
includes a Waitrose Supermarket and the M&S Simply
Food store. The village also has numerous high

quality cafes and restaurants. 

Nearby the open spaces of Banstead Downs provide
beautiful walks and cycling routes and Oaks Park and
Epsom Downs are also easily reached. The A217
provides an arterial route to London and the M25
motorway at Reigate Hill (J8) and there are rail
services at Banstead Station some 1.5 miles away. In
short, the property enjoys an ideal location for
accessing the area's many cultural, leisure and sport
venues. 

Freehold










